
 

 

April 29, 2020 

Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Attention: Brian Hewson, Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance 
                   Brian.Hewson@oeb.ca 

 

RE:  Confirmation of Closing Date 

Reference is made to the Decision and Order (EB-2019-0258/ EB-2020-0110) issued by the Ontario Energy 
Board (the “OEB”) on April 9, 2020 (the “Decision and Order”) – Amendment to Electricity Generation 
Licences – Portlands Energy Centre Inc. on behalf of Portlands Energy Centre L.P. (“PEC LP”). 

Pursuant to Part 8, section 3 of the Decision and Order, Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”), on its 
own behalf and on behalf of PEC LP, hereby provides notice to the OEB that the transaction described in 
the Decision and Order successfully closed on April 29, 2020 (the “Closing Date”).  From and after the 
Closing Date, PEC LP is the owner and operator of Portlands Energy Centre, Halton Hills Generating Station 
and Napanee Generating Station. 

Any questions about the foregoing may be directed to Stephanie Yarmo, legal counsel for Ontario Power 
Generation Inc. (on behalf of PEC LP) at stephanie.yarmo@opg.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Nicolle Butcher 
SVP Corporate Business Development & Strategy 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
 
 
Cc: Kevin Dick, General Manager, Portlands Energy Centre, 
Kevin_Dick@portlandsenergycentre.com  
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